Hazelwood

School<3~
KINDERGARTEN Disirici
INFORMATION
NIGHT By

FEBRUARY 21
Click Here

Tuesday, February 22
6:00 p.m.-7:00 p.m.

You are cordially invited to learn more about the Hazelwood School District’s full-day
Kindergarten program. The evening will begin with a presentation on a “typical’
Kindergarten day, with a question and answer time available.

Parents can view learning materials, pose questions about the Kindergarten curriculum,
discuss parenting topics with our Parents as Teachers Educators, and receive learning
activities to do at home. The first 100 families that register will receive a FREE book!

Join Zoom Meeting

https://zoom.us/j/92371427641
ID: 92371427641

To enroll for Kindergarten in the 2022-23 school year, your child must be five years old
before August 1, 2022.

We look forward to meeting you and providing you information about our program!

Registration for this event is required and should be made by February 21, 2022.
Please call 314-953-7650 for assistance.
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